
      

  Page 1 of 1 

   
 

 

    Spring                                   January 2022 
 

Jupiter Class 
 

Dear Jupiter Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and will have a 

healthy and happy New Year.  This term Jupiter class will be 

taught by Mrs Last on Monday and Tuesday and Mrs Taylor for 

the remainder of the week as last term. 

This term our topic is inventions; within this we will be asking 

such questions as –What have we learnt from the events of 

1666? And in science; Why is a piece of wire made up of two 

different materials? 

Our main texts for English will be Inventions, The Great Fire of 

London and The Boy Who Harnessed the wind; all are topical 

and exciting for the Jupiter children.   

Physical Education has moved to a Tuesday afternoon and 

the children will travel to Yoxford for swimming lessons. We are 

very fortunate that the pool is available to them.  

Very best wishes from 

Mrs Taylor and Mrs Last 
 

    

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Daily 

Please bring a drink every 

day. Small bags may now be 

brought to school with 

reading books.  

Tuesdays 

PE – Swimming at Yoxford 

Fridays 

Star of the week assembly. 

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

 

If you have any worries or 

concerns, please communicate 

these via the office email or speak 

to myself or another member of 

staff. 

 

Why is a 

piece of    

wire made 

up of two 

materials? 


